
16 March 2018

 Dear Colleague 

Children, Young People and Education Committee inquiry into Youth Work: What 

type of youth service does Wales want? - Follow-up 

In December 2016, the Children, Young People and Education Committee (the 

Committee) published its Report on the inquiry into Youth Work: What type of 

youth service does Wales want?. The Report contained 10 Recommendations, all 

of which were either accepted or accepted in principle by the Welsh Government. 

The Welsh Government’s response was published on 2 February 2017. 

The Committee has been committed to following up on the recommendations 

made, and has written to the Minister for Welsh Language and Lifelong Learning 

for an update. The Minister responded on 15 February with a full update on 

progress made against the Committee’s recommendations including her 

proposals for taking forward this programme of work. 

In continuing its follow-up work, the Committee is very interested to hear the 

views of stakeholders on the implementation of the Committee’s 

recommendations. In particular, the Committee is keen to hear your feedback on 

the latest update provided by Welsh Government, including the list of actions they 

commit to undertaking. 

http://www.assembly.wales/laid%20documents/cr-ld10870/cr-ld10870-e.pdf
http://www.assembly.wales/laid%20documents/cr-ld10870/cr-ld10870-e.pdf
http://www.assembly.wales/laid%20documents/gen-ld10920/gen-ld10920-e.pdf


 

 

It would be extremely helpful if stakeholders could complete the proforma 

attached, providing views against each of the recommendations. This will help the 

Committee focus on key areas in its follow up work. 

 

The Committee is hoping to hold a number of oral evidence sessions following the 

Easter Recess to consider further any issues raised. To ensure we can consider any 

responses received, can submissions to this consultation please be returned by 

Friday 13 April 2018. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Lynne Neagle AC / AM 

Cadeirydd / Chair 

 


